
BACK TO THE 80’S Weekly Update 12/29 
 

This week at a glance: 
Monday, 12/30 Rehearsal CANCELLED 
-Friday, 1/3, 6-9pm: Full Cast, minus the short adult walk-ons 
-Saturday, 1/4, 12-4pm: Full Cast, minus the short adult walk-ons 
**Please bring your script and pencils 
**If you have a conflict, please let the production team know. E-mail 
productionteam@thehcpac.org​ or text (813)486-6468 
**If you still need costuming, please do not wear bulky clothing to rehearsal Friday evening. 
 

Looking Ahead: 
-Follow the link on the callboard to submit cast bios for the program. 
-Line Memorization: We will be going completely off script by January 15th, so start working on 
those lines! 
-Parents helping with short walk-on vignettes should plan to be at rehearsal Jan 6, 8, and 10, as 
well as rehearsals Tech Week. 
 

HELP NEEDED: 
Please contact a member of the production crew, if you, or someone you know, would like or be 
willing to help in the following areas: 
*Lighting (run lights, man spotlights for tech week rehearsals and each show) 
*Set Building 
 

FUNDRAISING AND VOLUNTEERING: 
-Spread the word about the upcoming Winnie the Pooh Family Night, 80's Trivia Night and 
HCPAC Benefit Sale! 
-Two great ways to get in volunteer hours and/or fundraising:  

1)Take show posters to area businesses. 
2) Ask area businesses if they would like to place an ad in our playbill (form on the  
    callboard) 
 

Happy New Year! 
Ted, Evie and Randy 
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